
Election Board Meeting 
November 16, 2017 

 

Commissioner Dave Coder made a motion, and Commissioner Archie Trader the second, to 

open the October 19, 2017 recessed Election Board Meeting.  Attending the meeting in addition 

to Commissioners Coder and Trader were Chief Clerk Jeff Marshall, Election Director Tina Kiger, 

Administrative Assistant of Elections Amie Nehls and members of the public and press.   

 

Old Business: 

None 

 

New Business: 

Commissioners Coder and Trader signed the Certificate for the Municipal Election held on 

November 7, 2017.  This was the first signing and opened the five day period where the results 

of the Election could be challenged.  The last day to file a petition with the Court for a recount is 

the end of the day, Tuesday, November 21, 2017.    

Director Kiger informed the Election Board that a petition, for a recount and testing of voting 

machines for the Center Township Supervisor Race, had been received from David P. 

Montgomery, Attorney.  It was deemed that this petition would not be valid as it was received 

before the certification could be challenged and was not filed with the Court of Common Pleas.   

  

Announcements: 

None 

 

Next Scheduled Meeting: 

To Be Announced 

 

Public Comment: 

None 

 

Recess: 

Commissioner Coder made the motion and Commissioner Trader the second to recess the 

meeting until the “call of the chair”. 

   

         Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amie Nehls 

        Administrative Assistant 


